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File ref: IRO-3473
23 August 2013

Hayley Robinson
C/- FYl.org.nz

By email to: fyi-request-905-289c3490@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Robinson

Further to my letter of 23 August 2013, and your subsequent email on the same day,
please find the Council response to the question raised in that email, namely:

“To fully answer my OIA request, you would now simply need to
confirm that there are no other documents held by the Council that
"...reference any of the following: Richard Reid; Richard Reid and
Associates; Option RR..." that are not already on that publicly available
list of links you have provided (and of course are not commercially
sensitive).”

I have consulted with the relevant Council officers and teams and can report that
there is no further documents held that reference the subject material you are
seeking.

Please accept my apologies for the time taken to provide this response.
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